


 
 
 
 
12 September 2016 
 
Mrs D. MacGinty 
Headmistress 
Kilgraston School 
Bridge of Earn 
Perth 
PH2 9BQ 
 
dmacginty@kilgraston.com 
 
By email 
 
Dear Mrs MacGinty 
 
The Scottish Ministers, in accordance with section 66(1) of the Education (Scotland) 
Act 1980 (the 1980 Act), have requested that HM Inspectors conduct a special 
inspection of Kilgraston School.  We plan to inspect your school on Wednesday 
14 September 2016.   
 
During this visit, inspectors will particularly focus on the school’s policies and 
practices around the provision of support for learning, and the school’s policies and 
practices for the administration of medicines.  
 
We are required by section 66(1AA)(b) of the 1980 Act, to provide a report to the 
Scottish Ministers following this special inspection. This report will not be published 
on the Education Scotland website.  
 
I will be in touch shortly to discuss the inspection in more detail.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Dr Mary Hoey 
Assistant Director 
 
 
cc: Mr Thomas Steuart Fothringham, Chair of Trustees 
          Mrs Denise Brock, Registrar of Independent Schools  
          Mr Andrew Sloan, Care Inspectorate 
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